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I'am in receipt of your letter to Lillian Sundquist. I am a partner

in the Sundquist Family Farm. At first glance, it seems like an ill-
advised plan to close Hickox Road Road crossing. Hickox Road
intersects Old Hwy 99 and at that point the interchange exit ramp
from I-5 South connects to Hickox Road and points north, south, east
and west.

Doesn't it make sense to keep Hickox Road open? The nearest
alternantives you mention, Stackpole and Blackburn Roads, DO NOT have
immediate direct access to I-5, as does Hickox Road interchange.

Yes, I would like to be added to the commission's mailing list to be
notified of public hearing date. '

Arlene Sundquist Empie
JLa Conner, WA 98257-8927



